Credit Course on ‘The Business of Urban Farming’

Students please note that the registration for the credit course has already
begun, student can log on to the college website and complete the registration
process. After the registration for the course, students will be taken for an
urban greenhouse visit in Deonar for orientation. For further information,

student can contact Course Coordinator Dr. Vinita Pimpale.
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